Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Alken, South Carolina 23802

DEC 0 11338

Ms. Ann Loadholt, Chair
Citizens Advisory Board
PO Box 365

Bamwell, SC 29812

Dear Ms. Loadholt:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 69 — High Level Waste
(HLW) Salt Disposition

Thank you for submitting the subject recommendation supporting Savannah River Site's method
used to select the preferred option for HLW Salt Disposition. We are currently still evaluating
the alternatives using this method.

The Department of Energy will continue following the method discussed with the CAB to select
a salt disposition alternative.

If you have any questions, please call me or Howard Gnann, Director, Programs Division at
803-208-6076.

Sincerely,
Greg Rally %
PD:WDP:eeh Manager
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